
MEETING MINUTES 

                       SUPERVISORS OF THE HEBRON CHECKLIST 

Thursday, December 14, 2017 – 9:30 hrs. 

 The three Supervisors met upstairs in the Selectmen’s Office to make additions, 
corrections, and add new voters to the checklist. 

NEW BUSINESS:  There were fourteen new voter registrations, three voters who were 

removed due to changing their residence and sadly three death removals.  

Regretfully, Sandra Cummings will not be running for election in 2018, therefore, if you 

have good computer skills and want a job that takes very little time but must be exacting and is 

detail oriented, please consider signing up to run.  If you would like more details about being a 

Supervisor of the Checklist feel free to call any one of the three current Supervisors.  Barbara 

Brooks, Chairperson – 744-3597, Sandra Cummings – 744-9568 (not available after Christmas), 

or Audrey Johnson – 254-4666.    

UPDATES: Our next session will be on Saturday, March 3, 2018 from 11:00 to 11:30 a.m. 

upstairs in the Selectmen’s Office.  This meeting will be your last opportunity to register or 

make corrections to the checklist before Town Elections on Tues., March 13, 2018. 

All Checklist business can also be executed at the Town Clerks Office during regular 

business hours: 

                                    ________________________________ 

Today’s checklist numbers are as follows:  Total Voters on the Checklist     495 

       204 Republicans – 61 Democrats – 230 Undeclared- Libertarian - 0 

                                    _________________________________ 

An up-to-date Alpha checklist will be posted outside the Town Clerk’s Office in the glass 

case and in the orange binder at the Town Office.  Notices with voting details will be posted 

outside the Town Clerk’s Office, outside and inside the Town Office and at the Post Office.      

The Alpha Checklist posted outside the Town Clerk’s Office in the glass case is for your 

convenience.  Please do not remove it from the premises.  Checklists are available for purchase 

from either the Town Clerk or the Selectmen’s Office. The meeting was adjourned at 11:00 hrs. 

              Respectfully submitted,         Audrey Johnson, Supervisor 


